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SUBJECT: Updated interpretive standards reduce fluoroquinolone “susceptible” MICs  
 

The Clinical Laboratory Standards Institute (CLSI) updates guidelines for in vitro antimicrobial susceptibility testing 
annually.  The 2019 breakpoints for fluoroquinolone susceptibility, which DLS implemented in February, 2019, were 
significantly lower than 2018.  This means the minimum inhibitory concentrations (MICs) that were interpreted as 
susceptible in 2018 may be intermediate or resistant in 2019. Impacts of the new interpretations on our existing DLS 
antibiogram are illustrated below.  Decreases in susceptibility of greater than 5% are indicated in RED.  In general, 
fewer organisms are susceptible to fluoroquinolones. 

   
The purpose of this bulletin is to provide updated interpretations and explain the impact on resistance trends.  It is 
NOT intended to be specific therapeutic advice because all cases are different and must be evaluated within the context 
of clinical presentation and other relevant information.  
   - Please refer any questions to Terrie Koyamatsu, Manager - DLS Microbiology Laboratory at 589-5196, or DLS Client Services at 589-5101.  


